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I am writing you all today as a law abiding, tax paying resident of Oregon, in complete 

opposition of this measure. This measure does absolutely nothing to correct the 

homeless epidemic when are in. It is complete common sense that this measure will 

only keep making the problem worse. Legalize drugs, legalize homeless camps, we 

might as well change the state name to California. When are you going to get a clue, 

and start working for you constituents? This is not what the general voting public of 

Oregon wants. We citizens will not forget about all of these ludacris, and complete 

moronic bills that you the legislation keeps trying to put through. Quit wasting our tax 

payer dollars, and time, and how about you all focus on something that is actually 

good, and productive for our state? 


